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General  enqui ry  fo rm - Ref. 8490139 

Customer 

Name Christopher Costelloe 

My enquiry is Tam concerned about the proposed demolition 
o f  The Castle, 147 Kentish Town Road. 
Application 2013/2482/P for the proposed 
demolition has been refused but it is likely that 
the owners will try again. This is a very 
handsome mid C19 Italianate pub that should be 
locally listed. It should also be considered an 
Asset o f  Community Value. I would be grateful 
i f  you could ensure that we are consulted on 
future applications for this building, and i f  my 
concerns could be passed on to the conservation 
officer responsible for this building. 

I would like to be contacted by 

Email 

Rune 

Address 

eMail 

Victorian Society, 1 Priory Gardens, London 
W4 ITT 

Contact the duty planner 

About  this form 
Issued by Council and Democracy 

Camden Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London W C I H  9JE 
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